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Following on from our recent ParentPay Communication regarding our new external catering supplier "The Pantry".
When booking your meals through ParentPay could you please ensure you book your dessert as well as your main meal, this will ensure the catering team have sufficient dessert portions to cater for all the children.

Finance Team

Two Mile Ash School
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